
DEMOCRATIC NATIONAL COMMITTEE
DUMPS  PORN  SITE  BUT  KEEPS
ANTI-CATHOLIC ONE
Yesterday, the Catholic League issued a news release on the
existence of a hard-core teen porn site listed on the links
section of the Democratic National Committee (DNC); the entry
that  connected  the  porn  site  was  the  Willie  Velasquez
Institute.  The DNC now says that it was unaware of the fact
that this site began moving traffic to an unrelated site and
has since corrected its website.

Catholic League president William Donohue commented on this
today:

“Thanks to the Catholic League, the DNC has now adjusted its
website to rid itself of pornography.  What it hasn’t rid
itself of is bigotry.

“It may be that the porn website was inadvertently linked to
the  DNC.   But  there  is  nothing  resembling  human  error
regarding the conscious decision of the DNC to provide a link
with  an  anti-Catholic  organization,  Catholics  for  a  Free
Choice.  The DNC is guilty of playing games with Catholics:
first  it  padded  the  ‘Catholic’  section  with  legitimate
Catholic links, then it deleted both the section and Catholics
for a Free Choice from its website altogether, then it added
the  bigoted  organization  to  other  sections—including  one
called ‘Religious Affiliated.’

“Scores  of  Catholic,  Protestant,  Jewish,  Muslim  and  non-
sectarian organizations are being mailed a letter today asking
them to join with us in denouncing the DNC for its continued
alliance with a Catholic-bashing organization.

“We are working to subvert Frances Kissling’s efforts on many
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fronts.  I have already written to every member of the United
Nations Committee on the Rights of the Child exposing the real
agenda of Catholics for a Free Choice, thus disabling its
efforts to undermine the Vatican.  We take particular joy in
noting that Kissling’s scheduled talk at Holy Cross College
has been cancelled.  No respectable organization—Catholic or
not—would ever have anything to do with her.  Get the point,
DNC?”


